
Hundred Year House 
   

  
 

www.hundredyearhouse.ca 
michael.lato@hundredyearhouse.ca 

 

 

 
   

 

08.29.2016 
 Council Presentation Request 

    

Comments: 

Hello Council, 

We would like the opportunity to present a new project to the Council of the City of Barrie. This 

project is the Hundred Year House. 

The project will build four houses in the City of Barrie using four different construction methods 

such as insulated concrete forms and SIP panels. Environmental and efficiency data will be 

gathered from all four houses for the next twenty-five years to assist homeowners in choosing 

the most cost and energy-efficient method to construct their home. These houses will be three-

story two-bedroom triplexes intended for rent at the current market rates for Barrie 

(approximately $1100 per month per unit). 

We are seeking the endorsement of the City of Barrie for this project. The endorsement does 

not require any monetary contributions. Rather, we are seeking support in the form of Council 

approval to use the City’s name as a supporter of the project. This would also potentially 

include the appearance of a Council Member or the Mayor at the ground-breaking of the 

project and at the grand opening of the finished houses. 

We feel that this project is aligned with the environmental initiatives for the City of Barrie and 

that it will also contribute much-needed additional rental space to the City. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

To 
City of Barrie Council 

From 
Michael Lato 

Re 
Hundred Year House 




